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Dear Parents, Carers and Governors, 

Although the sun is still shining the weather has definitely turned much colder. Please 
ensure that your child has a coat that they will be asked to wear every time they go into 
the playground. Unfortunately the children do not seem to feel the cold and we have a 
number of jumpers and coats in lost property. The box can be located in the school  
reception area. 
 
I-Sing Project 
It is going to be a very exciting week as we welcome iSingPOP and Sandy Murray to St 
Saviour’s, who will be working with the children in Years 1 -6 each day this week. The 
aim of the project is to help promote the spiritual, moral, cultural and social  
development of pupils and their place in the community by learning and performing a 
number of special songs with actions, supporting our school values. The outcome will be 
to record a school album on Thursday 16th November (details on how to purchase 
attached) and a concert in the church on Friday 17th November at 2pm. All are very  
welcome to attend. We have also been asked to attend George Mason Lodge, a local 
residential home later in the term to sing Christmas carols. 
 
School Trips 
This half of the Autumn Term is always a very busy one with the weeks whizzing by, and 
before we know it, Christmas will be upon us. There are a number of school trips coming 
up over the next two weeks. Y6 attended the Imperial War Museum last Friday, Year 5 
Oak are off to the William Morris Gallery on Friday morning and Year 2 are going to the 
Jewish Museum next Friday. We are trying to allocate trips on a Friday (wherever  
possible) and welcome parent helpers. Please remember that we have a policy not to 
allocate parents to their child’s group. Both KS1 and KS2 have a panto experience – KS1 
in school and KS2 at the Hackney Empire. Please could you ensure that payment for 
these items are paid as soon as possible.  We also wish the Y5 & Y6 children that are 
representing St Saviour’s in an athletic competition on Thursday afternoon good luck. 
 
Achievement School and SHINE (Saturdays) 
Achievement School for invited year 6 pupils runs alongside on the same dates from 
9am to 12.30pm and was very well attended this weekend. We still have some spaces 
for SHINE (Y3-Y5 pupils) which is held at St Mary’s this term and runs from 9am until 
2pm. If you would like any further information please speak to the school office. The 
children that attend will tell you how amazing it is and as well as supporting academic 
needs they are involved in lots of creative activities. 
 
Governors Week 
This week our school governors will be visiting St Mary’s and St Saviour’s. It will be an 
opportunity for them to go on a learning walk, talk to the link teacher for the subject 
area they monitor and speak to some of the children in school. If you have any questions 
or wish to contact the Governors you  can leave a letter in the school office or email the 
school using the Subject Line: Attention of the Chair of Governors and any   
correspondence will be passed on.  

Head of School message: 

Dates for your diary: 

Parent workshops: 

 

21.11.17 

Year 2 SATS  

Year 2 Elm classroom 

Year 6 SATS 

School Hall  

 

Attendance week ending  

10th November 2017: 

99.55% 
Year 3 Oak  

 
100% no lates: 
Reception Elm 

Reception Willow 
Year 1 Birch 

Year 4  Willow 
Year 5 Birch 

Year 6 Willow 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive Head Teacher 

 

 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

Deputy Head Teacher 

Our assembly theme links with our school Christian value of:  Truth 

To do what is right and just 

    is more acceptable to the Lord than sacrifice. 

Proverbs 21:3 



Date for your diary – Parent’s Open mornings will be held on  
Tuesday 27th and Wednesday 28th February 2018. 

 
Christmas Card Competition  
 
Stella Creasy, our Local MP, has invited our children to participate in her Annual Greetings Card competition. 
The winning design will be sent by Stella to over 3,500 people. If your child would like to participate, they are 
encouraged to design a card expressing the celebrations of Christmas and the New Year in Walthamstow. In 
addition to having their design printed as Christmas cards, the winner will be invited, with their family, to tea 
with Stella in Westminster.  
 
Deadline for entries is MONDAY 27th NOVEMBER. Entries can either be posted to:  
 
Stella Creasy MP, 23 Orford Road, Walthamstow,E17 9NL or e-mailed to jess@workingforwalthamstow.org.uk.  
Entries should contain your child’s name, address, telephone number, age and school attended.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Stella’s secretary, Jess on 020 8521 1223.  
 
Last week we had 
Have a good week, 

 

 

 

Mrs Munden 

Headteacher  

Stomp  
On 2nd November some of our children from Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 had the opportunity to travel to the West 
End and see a well-established musical called 'Stomp'.  

Stomp is an upbeat show that is based on music and rhythm and has been playing around the world for twenty 
five years. The performers use everyday objects to produce music which combines to make a very loud show! 
On the whole, the children (and the adults lucky enough to accompany them) had a great time and their toes 
were still tapping hours afterward!  

 

 



Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
This week we welcome iSingPOP to St Saviour's C Of E Primary School where the children will be involved in a 
singing and recording project led by Sandy Murray. 
 

iSingPOP helps to promote the spiritual, moral, cultural and social development of pupils and their place in the 
community.  They will be learning and performing a number of special songs with actions, which support our 
school values as well as the children’s learning in a range of subjects including Music, RE and Citizenship. On 
Thursday 16th November, the children will be recorded so that we can create a school album with help from the 
iSingPOP team. 
 
On Friday 17th November, there will be a concert in Saint Saviours Church, where you can enjoy the fruits of 
the children’s efforts and learn more about iSingPOP.  The concert will begin at 2pm and we will be walking the 
children to the Church, please collect them as normal at the end of the day. The concert will last under an hour 
and we look forward to welcoming as many of you as can attend.   

 

The school CD will be available to order before the concert for £7, and will be delivered into school within 14 days.  
The album will include the recorded songs sung by the children along with backing track versions for your child to 
sing along to. We will also have some fabulous iSingPOP T-Shirts and hoodies available at the concerts for £7 and 
£15 respectively. The following special offers will also be available: 
 

CD and T-Shirt of your choice        £12 (Additional sibling T-Shirts £5 each) 

CD and hoodie of your choice        £20 (Additional siblings hoodies £13 each) 

 

These can be ordered by returning the attached slip to school by the morning of Thursday 16th November. Please 
note, iSingPOP is 100% not for profit and any income from sales goes back into the charity. 
 
The children are sure to have a brilliant time learning the songs and actions and we hope to see as many of you as 
possible at the concert on Friday 17th November.  
 
If you would like any more details about iSingPOP please visit their website www.isingpop.com. 
 
Looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at what I know will be a wonderful performance. 

http://www.isingpop.com


Pupil Name(s):________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year Group / Class Name:_______________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like to order: ____ CDs @ £7 each 

 

               ____ CD and T-Shirt package @ £12 each, with ____ additional T-Shirts @ £5 each 

    

         ____ CD and Hoodie package @ £20 each, with ______ additional hoodies @ £13 each 

    

         ____ T-Shirts @ £7 each (please select size(s) and colour(s) below) 

 

         ____ Hoodie @ £15 each (please select size(s) and colour(s) below) 

 

           

Size Age 
T-Shirt 

Pink 

T-Shirt 
Blue 

T-Shirt 
Black 

Hoodie 
Pink 

Hoodie 
Blue 

Hoodie 

XS 3 to 4             

S 5 to 6             

M 7 to 8             

L 9 to 11             

XL 
12 to 

13 
          

  

XXL 
14 to 

15 
          

  


